
Welcome

Dear All,

Welcome to our last Newsletter for the Spring term!

We have had a fabulous last two weeks leading up to the end of term 

including our March Music Festival which was a fantastic success with 

a large turnout so thank you for your support! A massive thank you 

especially to Mrs Hopkins for working so hard to make the event 

happen!

A huge thank you to FoTs who organised a wonderful Easter Event 

after school on Monday, and to our parents & carers for the donated 

cakes & sweets on  non-uniform day, for coming along to the event, for 

helping on the stalls & to Martin Lundy-Lester of Keller Williams Estate 

Agency who sponsored the event & donated all the eggs for the egg 

hunt! Leftover eggs have been donated to Chestnut Tree House.

We were blessed with glorious sunshine, everyone had a fab time & 

FoTS raised an impressive £348.34 in the process!

A reminder that Friday 31st March is an INSET Day!

There are lots of events happening in our local community over the 

Easter holidays so please have a look at all the associated flyers and 

information further down the Newsletter!

Wishing you all a well deserved Easter break & we look forward to 

welcoming you back on Monday 17th April.

Best wishes from the Thakeham Family.
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Who Are We Celebrating This Fortnight?

Positive, 

Persevering Perry

Co-operative 

Caring Chloe

Headteacher

Award

Reflective, 

Reviewing Rowan

Curious, 

Questioning Cleo

Jake (Oak)
Samuel (Oak)
Daniel (Elder)

Bodhi (Acorn)
Madison (Acorn)

Ella (Maple)
Harrison (Elder)

James (Elder)

Huxley (Elder)
Leighton (Elder)

Luke (Elder)

Governor Award
Huxley (Elder)
Luke (Elder)

Tamira (Maple)
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Attendance Figures 

Thank you for your support in helping our pupils to see the value in each and every day at school.

We track attendance because only a little missed can have a huge long-term impact on a child’s

progress. Our target is 97%. Current attendance percentages for the new academic year to date

are:

Acorn Class: 98%

Oak Class: 92%

Maple Class: 97%

Elder Class: 96%

Our School Values

Care – Cooperation – Honesty – Responsibility – Perseverance – Curiosity - Reflection

These are the values that drive our school. They feed into how we learn, how we act with one

another, how we teach, how we handle our pastoral elements; so much of what we do! So, it is

important we remember them. Our Super Learning Heroes relate directly to these and are how we

make our values child friendly. They all come under our new, ‘Thakeham Way’.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Making real and 
imaginary fire 
circles and sitting 
together to tell 
stories

Cooking pizzas and 
doughnuts

Using tools to , saw, peel 
and chop.

Acorn class have 
had lots of fun in 
forest school this 
half term. Thank 
you Matt Harder!

Acorn Class Forest School
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

Acorns had a visit from West Sussex Fire & Rescue Service where we learnt about 
how to keep safe at home, who to call and what to say if we get into difficulty. We 
also learnt about the day in the life of a fire fighter and the equipment they use. 
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

West Sussex Fire & Rescue also visited Elder class where they learnt about how

to keep safe in your home, having an escape plan, who to contact in an emergency,

testing smoke alarms etc.
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

March Music Festival 2023
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School Life

Some of the exciting activities some of our pupils have experienced over the last few weeks!

The whole school took part in our Annual Easter Church Service officiated by 

Revd. Dr Frank Okai-Sam at the Trinity Methodist Church in Storrington.
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FoTS News
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Easter Event  - Monday 27th March 2023
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Dates for Your Diary

• 30th March: Last day of term

• 31st March: INSET Day

• 3rd-14th April: Easter holidays

• 17th April: Start of Summer term - return to school

• 1st May – Bank Holiday

• 8th May: Extra Bank Holiday for the King’s Coronation

• 29th May-2nd June: May half term

• 5th June: INSET Day

• 6th June: Return to school

• 11th June: Thakeham Village/FoTS Fundraiser Day (1:00-4:00pm)– SAVE THE DATE!!

(further info to follow)

• 21st July: last day of term

• 24th July-31st August: School summer holidays
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https://thefamilygrapevine.co.uk/crawley-horsham/magazines/spring-2023/

Please find above a link to the Spring 2023 Crawley & Horsham Family Grapevine magazine.

The spring issue features 6 fantastic competitions, puzzles, a STEM challenge, articles, 9 pages of 

local places to go in Spring and Summer, local events taking place from March – end of June

plus adverts for local businesses.

https://thefamilygrapevine.co.uk/crawley-horsham/magazines/spring-2023/


Easter Holiday Activities

Weald & Downland Living Museum

1 - 16 April, 10.30am - 6.00pm

Explore, learn and have fun this Easter holidays...

Join in our Easter Egg Trail around the 40 acre site, running from Saturday 1 to Sunday 16 April. You can 

also watch our bakers demonstrate their skills, as they will be busy baking in the bakehouse over the 

Easter weekend, where there will be an opportunity to enjoy freshly baked traditional Hot Cross buns!

Take part in our Easter holiday activities which include: 

• Have a go at archery (age 8+), on the 1, 2 & 3 and then again on the 14, 15 & 16 April.

• Medieval puppet theatre from Monday 10 to Friday 14.

• Both weeks on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, you can discover our Knucker the Dragon 

Nature School and have fun at the Investigation Station & Games Station.

Throughout the week there will also be ‘Have a go’ activities around the Museum. So, why not try your 

hand at something new or a bit different?

Use the code Easter10 when booking online to receive 10% off Museum entry (only available when you 

pre-book via our website).

To book tickets and find out more visit www.wealddown.co.uk.

https://wealddown.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6019d5958590d43999489c70e&id=0193b0af68&e=c574b9c614


FREE Creative and Fun Trails
Billingshurst | Henfield | Horsham | Pulborough | Southwater | Steyning | Storrington
Enjoyed by children, young people and adults

With the school holidays around the corner, we thought your school families and staff would welcome 
news that the FREE Mystery Trails, commissioned by Horsham District Council, are still available. 
They offer the opportunity to explore our market towns in an engaging and fun way at no cost.

Whistlestop Arts have created seven trails, and have incorporated word and number puzzles,
local history and storytelling into the project. Working in partnership with West Sussex Libraries, 
they have recently launched an additional quest, Big Sow & Grow, where participants solve a riddle 
and receive a free packet of wildflower seeds.

The Mystery Trails run in the current format until the 15th of April 2023, after which the final puzzle 
element goes online. Interested? Visit each town library or participating business to collect your free 
trail and start the quest.

The word FREE can, understandably, be looked upon suspiciously, but this project has received 
funding from the European Regional Development Fund, so there is no participation cost. By spreading 
the word and encouraging as many people to get involved as possible the trails can be enjoyed, 
particularly when budgets are tight and free activities are welcome. Feedback from participants shows 
that the trails engage both those familiar with the towns and those new to the area.

There is also a free prize draw if you have completed one or more Mystery Trails; complete the short
online survey to enter; closing date 31st March 2023 - surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CT5CK2G

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT whistlestoparts.org/mysterytrails

Visit each town library to collect your free trail and start the quest.

If you have any queries or would like multiple trails to distribute to your networks, please do get in 
touch with Luna and Annalees Whistlestop Arts at whistlestoparts@gmail.com

https://www.whistlestoparts.org/mysterytrails
https://www.whistlestoparts.org/
https://www.whistlestoparts.org/grow
http://surveymonkey.co.uk/r/CT5CK2G
http://whistlestoparts.org/mysterytrails
mailto:whistlestoparts@gmail.com






HEADS TO TAILS by DERRICK HUGHES.
APRIL 4th 2023 at 19.30 at the Old School, School Lane, Storrington, RH20 4LL
Derrick Hughes will talk on his 17 years as a primary school headteacher 
with a series of humorous anecdotes. His story starts with his schooldays 
aged 6 and how schools and teaching have changed. 

At Nottingham College of Education he discovered a love of teaching but 
also beekeeping.  Teaching was not well paid, so he supplemented his 
income with guitar lessons. Listen to his model for how to run a school, h
ow to deal with bullying and the ‘joys’ of role playing.

A most amusing talk is promised.

Members £6, Non-Members £8. Pay at the door.
Teas & Coffees will be available after the talk.



STORRINGTON & DISTRICT MUSEUM
A CONCERT BY TAYLOR MAID
14th APRIL 2023 at 7.00 p.m.

(Doors open at 6.30 p.m.)

Taylor Maid will be playing at Storrington and Sullington Parish Hall, Thakeham Road, Storrington, 

West Sussex, RH20 3PP.

Taylor Maid play a variety of songs and tunes from the 1920s to the present day, including swing, 

gypsy jazz, latin, folk and some fast and furious fiddle jigs and reels. The six piece band features: 

Jon Wigg on fiddle, mandolin, guitar, banjo, low whistle and vocals. Magda Taylor on tenor sax, banjo and 

vocals. Mike Carey on keyboards. Pete Sidwell on double bass, bass and vocals. Matt Wilson on jazz 

guitar and Dave Chivers on drums, percussion. 

Tickets £13, which must be booked or purchased in advance. Tickets available from Storrington Museum 

(Old School, School Lane RH20 4LL)  (01903 740188 open Saturday & Wednesday 10-4 and Sunday 

10-1) or email contact@storringtonmuseum.com.  Drinks including alcohol and snacks will be available.




